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On Thursday, September 7, at 6:28 p.m., the Sioux County Sheriff’s Office investigated an all-terrain vehicle
(ATV) accident that occurred on Log Avenue, one-quarter mile south of Granville, IA.

James Schlichte, age 57, of Granville was driving a 2000 Honda Rancher ATV southbound in a ditch beside Log
Avenue when he lost control of the ATV and rolled.

Schlichte was transported by private vehicle to the Sheldon Hospital for treatment of minor injuries.

The ATV was not damaged.



